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Item No.  13.2.2               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  June 13, 2016 

Subject: Active Transportation Trail Development -   Springfield Lake Development Association 

Motion for Council to Consider: That North West Community Council approve an allocation of $25,000 
from the Sackville Landfill Compensation Fund to Springfield Lake Development Association for the 
construction of a walking trail between Springfield Lake Road and Lakeview Avenue.  
 

Reason: Construction of a walking trail for this area provides health benefits to the community through 
physical activity. Halifax Regional Council adopted Healthy Communities as a Core Priority area. This 
project is a great example of active transportation, which was one of the key themes identified in Mayor’s 
Conversation on a Healthy Livable Community. 
 
 

Outcome Sought: North West Community Council support the distribution of funds.  
 
 
 
 
 

Councillor Brad Johns 
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